
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 1 - 13th September 2024 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for 

some diary items is not yet available and will be  

communicated in due course. 

1st October - Black History Month  

3rd October - Census Day  

11th October - Individual Pupil Photos 

21st October - Phonics Parent Workshop - Reception 

22nd October - HARP Harvest Festival 

7th November - Outdoor Learning Day 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

11th November - Anti-bullying Week 

14th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

Holiday Dates - 

12th September - Reception children start full time 

28th October - 1st November - Half Term Break 

20th December - Last Day of Term - School closes at 

1.30pm - After School Club closes at 3.15pm 

23rd December - 3rd January - Christmas Break 

 
Reception Places 25-26 

We will be starting our parent tours 
in the new few weeks, please call 

the office to book on to one. 

    

 

We would like to welcome all the new  

children, parents and carers to Hadleigh 

Infants & Nursery School.  We hope you 

have all enjoyed settling in and we look 

forward to showing you what the Parents 

Association has to offer.  We work closely 

with the School to raise much needed 

funds as well as holding fun events such 

as the fabulous fireworks display, discos 

and many more.  We will be holding a  

coffee morning in the coming weeks 

which will be advertised in the newsletter 

and on the parents Facebook page.   

We look forward to welcoming lots of new 

helpers to the PA! 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

Welcome (back) to HINS. We have had a fantastic start back to 

school and have lots to celebrate already!  

As I’m sure you’ve seen on our social media we have launched 

our brilliant new resource the PlayPod this week. This provides 

fantastic opportunities for imaginative play at lunchtimes - thank 

you to the Parents Association for raising the money to allow us 

to provide this. 

Below are lots of dates for things upcoming in the Autumn 

term, you will receive more information about specific events 

nearer the time of the event. 





Hadleigh Heroes  
 

 

 
Oliver from Greece Class passed his 

Kung Fu grading just before the  

summer holidays.  He was awarded his 

white sash.  We can see how proud you 

are feeling Oliver, well done!  We can’t 

wait to hear about your Kung Fu progress. 

 

 

 

 

Over the summer, Amelia in Sweden Class has learned to ride 

her bike without stabilisers!  This is a fantastic achievement 

Amelia and is really showing us your growth mindset  

approach! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Harlie-Skye in Kenya 

Clas who was awarded Gymnast of the 

Week on Wednesday!  What a  

wonderful achievement on your first 

week back Harlie-Skye, you must be 

thrilled! 



          Certificate of Achievement: 

Class Attendance Award: 

The class for attendance this week was Japan with 98.3% attendance.  Well done to them!   

Unfortunately, 5 classes did not reach our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 94.5% 

 

 

Attendance Heroes: 

Star of the Week: 

Greece: Arya Sweden: Hugo France: Rory 

Kenya: Martha Japan: Jayvion Brazil: Louie 

Greece: Dolly France:        Parker Sweden: Maddison 

Japan: Harry Brazil:         Jack G Kenya: Clara 

Greece:    Tommy K Brazil: Harrison 

Sweden:    Louis Japan:    Jaxon H 

France:    Beau Kenya:    Harlie-Skye 

Greece -  95.9% Brazil -  95% 

Sweden -  94% Japan -  98.3% 

France -  91.3% Kenya -  92.7% 

WEEK 2 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 16th September 2024  

 

Monday - Pork Meatballs or Plant Based Meatballs in Tomato Sauce  served with Spaghetti  

Pasta and Green Beans followed by Frozen Mousse 

Tuesday -  Cheese Pizza or Macaroni Cheese served with Mixed Salad followed by Seasonal  

Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Chicken Burger or Veggie Burger served with Crispy Cubes and Spaghetti Loops  

followed by Rainbow Jelly with Cream 

Thursday -  Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake or Jacket Potato with Beans/Cheese/Tuna served with  

Carrots and Crusty Bread followed by School’s Choice of Cookie  

Friday - Fish Fingers or Crispy Dippers served with Chips and Baked Beans followed by School’s 

Favourite Cake with Custard/Cream 



 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss M Hoath 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  


